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Monthly Report
This month in Power Drive we worked on installing the A107 decals on the sides of the car. This took 
some time. We first had to design the decals. Then we had to cut them out. Then we used transfer paper 
to put them on the car, we made sure to get all the air pockets out so the decals would have the best 
surface to stick to.

Next, this month we worked on test driving to make sure we are ready for the race season starting this 
next weekend. While driving, we tested our brakes to make sure that we didn't have any air bubbles in the 
lines. The three brakes checked out. All of them are fully functional. The A107 is just about ready to race.

In this photo, we are test driving the A107 around
the school parking lot Everything is running

smoothly.
In this photo we are taking the transfer paper off

and finishing up with the decals.
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